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I am fully in support of HB 4079. We saw how additional child care monies helped lift 

so many out of poverty during the recent past. The monies are gone but the need is 

still there. So much has also been acknowledged for so long about the difficult 

situation of those exiting foster care; they need more help. 

 

There is NOTHING on the list of items to be taxed that has more social value than 

what we can do with the revenue for the targeted audience of the Freedom Pilot 

Program. 

 

This should be a no-brainer. 

 

 


